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Dear Mr. Bivens,

Enclosed you will find a copy of the HV3 shutter that was tested in a certified testing lab in Miami. I also

enclosed a report of the test result for a large missile impact. It was a failure Mr. Bivens. What baffles

everyone involved is the fact if the HV3 shutter was able to receive a passed result on a 13ft span as

enclosed documents will indicate.

Mr. Sanchez who operates his testing lab on actual results, is very aware that if you have a failed result

you can get a passed result with the American Testing Lab, like the American Shutter Systems received.

Mr. Sanchez is available anytime to speak to you. The shutter is available at his location for safe keeping

and evidence purposes.

I hope Mr. Bivens you will now look into this fraud. It is a complete shame that the homeowners have to

settle for this product that serves no purpose. Would it pass Mr. Bivens at 8ft 6" as it started out when

the HV3 received its firat approval. That's anyones guess. However, at 13ft, with the revised drawing,

it's a failure with a large missile impact.

I will also forward a copy of the same documents 1m sending you to Ms. Bonnie Deering. The

homeowners are very angry at this failed shutter result, they should be. There are a few that you spoke

to in the past. If it takes them sending a copy of documents to every media outlet and using the internet

in order to inform other homeowners in the State they may have this product on their wall, so be it,

they have a right to get the answers they seek.

As always, I am available at 941-815-6019. Please take the focus away from me and help the

homeowners. I revealed the results in court October 1s
t, 2012. Regardless of the outcome in trial in

January, this will never be finished until the homeowners receive some justice.


